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Sportsmans Creek new bridge project – out of hours work 

The NSW Government is funding a $27 million bridge project as part of the 
Bridges for the Bush program to improve road safety and traffic efficiency. 

The next significant stage of the project involves the delivery and installation of 30 large bridge girders. 
The girders, which form the supporting structure to the road surface, need to be progressively installed 
to form the new bridge structure.  

To enable the girders to be installed continuously, installation will occur over a two week period, 
including two consecutive weekends. 

How will the work affect you? 

In addition to the normal work hours of 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday, out of hours work will take place 
between 8am and 5pm Saturday 29 and 8am to 4pm Sunday 30 July, and again Saturday 5 and 
Sunday 6 August, weather permitting.  

No excessive noise activities will take place before 10am on Sundays. 

You will see the following activities being carried out: 

• bridge beams delivered to site via the local road network 

• installing scaffolding, and temporary support of the bridge girders 

• installing the bridge girders as required  

• relocating and mobilising large cranes using the local road network (moving between the north 
and south work site areas) 

What to expect during the work 

• machinery and vehicle noise associated with the girder installation  

• traffic delays as a result of truck movements along Bridge Street and other local roads 

• light and heavy construction vehicle movements 

• flashing lights on vehicles and machinery 

• machinery, including cranes, small tools and generators 

Every effort will be made to minimise any noise associated with these activities.  

Contact 

If you have any questions, please call our project team on 1800 798 538 or 
sportsmanscreekbridge@delaneycivil.com.au. For more information on our project, visit 
rms.nsw.gov.au/sportsmans. 
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